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Ref: S24/49 

Mr Paul McClintock AO 
Chair  
St Vincent’s Health Australia  

  

2024-25 Service Agreement with St Vincent’s Hospital Sydney 

Dear Mr McClintock 
 
Thank you for writing about the 2024-25 Service Agreement between St Vincent’s Hospital Sydney 
Limited (St Vincent’s Health Network - SVHN) and the Ministry of Health (the Ministry). 
 
I am advised that on 19 March 2024, executives from the Ministry and SVHN met to start discussions 
on the 2024-25 Service Agreement. A key outcome of this was an agreement to discuss a 
sustainable level and mix of services for SVHN. 
 
A further meeting is scheduled for 9 May 2024 and I have asked that the duration of the meeting be 
extended to ensure the issues you have raised can be adequately addressed. 
 
It would be appreciated if your representative contacts Joe Portelli, Executive Director, System 
Purchasing Branch, ahead of that meeting to ensure that both the Ministry and SVHN are fully 
aware of the issues to be discussed and can prepare for the meeting accordingly.   
 
Thank you again for writing. For more information, please contact Mr Portelli at 

 or on . 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Susan Pearce AM 
Secretary, NSW Health 
 
 
CC: Anna McFadgen, Chief Executive Officer, St Vincent’s Health Network Sydney,   
 
 

MOH.9999.1580.0001

.\\I. 
NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

-




